Nadia Khan

From: Andreae Downs

Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 11:07 AM
To: Nadia Khan; Rick Lipof

Subject: Questions on Riverside infrastructure

Hi Nadia—don’t know if this is for the developer or the planning department

1. Are we sure that no mature trees will be cut on the east side of Grove street? Adding buildings, stoops, 8’
sidewalk and 10’ cycle track would suggest otherwise.

2. Isthe cycle track on Reservoir Road connected to the potential 2-bridges trail with a ramp? Or is it only going
under the bridges?

Andreae Downs
Ward 5 City Councilor
At large



